St. Paul's College Students' Association 2011-2012

26th June, 2012

Dear Parents/ Guardians,

The Students' Association has been organising the **OLD BOOK SALE** before the summer vacation for years. The purpose is to give students a chance to sell old books that are unused, and purchase second-hand books at a discount. The details of the Old Book Sale this year are as follows:

Date:

17th July, 2012 (Tuesday)

Time:

9am - 12nn

Venue:

4/F Podium

Please note that there will be new arrangements this year. Students who are interested in getting their books sold will have to bring their old books back before that day and a stall will be assigned to each one of them to man, with the assistance from the SA. Students are allowed to set prices freely and are solely in charge of the transactions. At the end of the sale, they are to pack the unsold books and leave school grounds. Please note that students have to wear full school uniform on that day.

Interested students please return the reply slip below to College Office on or before 3rd July, 2012 (Tuesday). Form 6 students can first send an email to ccc@spc.edu.hk. to indicate your interest and bring back the reply slip on that day. If you have any enquiries, feel free to contact SA teacher advisers Mr. C.C. Chan at 2859 8557 or Ms. K. Y. Chan at 2859 8476. Thank you.

SPC Students' Association

Reply slip	
	Class, Class No), I have
acknowledged the new arrangement of the SA Old Book Sale	>.
*My son/ward is (interested / not interested) in bridge July, 2012.	inging his old books back for sale on 17 th
Signature of Parent	/Guardian:
Name of Parent/ Gu	uardian:
Contact Number:	
Date:	

^{*}delete as appropriate